Fourteen members of Simione Macca & Larrow volunteered recently at the Connecticut Humane
Society. They participated in the Society's Engagement Program, learning how the Society
operates, meeting many pets available for adoption, and making toys for some of the dogs. We
were so impressed with the Society and how clean and well organized they are to facilitate a high

level of care for the animals.

Volunteering for the Connecticut Humane Society to support animal welfare creates a sense of
purpose, teamwork and collaboration. We were so impressed by the cleanliness and well organized
facility. This was such a valuable experience for our team at Simione Macca & Larrow, LLP.



http://www.smlcpas.com/



